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Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the May 2 Council meeting: 

 

BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the vacant Active Bicyclist/Pedestrian term: 

 

NATE WOLFF  

3-year term to expire 12/2019 

 

Nate Wolff moved to Appleton in 2011 after graduating from Little Chute High School. 

He then attended Fox Valley Technical College for Criminal Justice. He has always had a 

desire to work for and serve his community. His work experience is long and varied. He 

has been a painter, construction worker, mechanic, steam cleaner, intercom installer, as 

well as an independent contractor. He ran for City Council in 2018 and is looking forward 

to serving his community. 

 

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 

 
 


